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DONT LET YOUR VEHICLE GET TOWED - JULY 17TH, 2007
 
NEWS DESCRIPTION
 
Don’t Let Your Vehicle Get Towed - July 17th, 2007 Motorists are notified that vehicles, parked across the
road from Seven Mile Shops, will be towed at the owners’ expense.
 
Motorists are notified that vehicles, parked across the road from Seven Mile Shops, will be towed at the owners’
expense.
National Roads Authority (NRA) officials note that on 4 July, signs stating that the area is a no parking / tow-away
zone were put in place. This is to prevent the selling of vehicles on the parcel of land which is designated as a road
reserve.
Officials are however giving vehicle owners one week to remove their vehicles from the area, as a grace period
before the tow-away zone is enforced.
The NRA appreciates the public’s understanding while staff members work to improve the road network for all.
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